Stanton Township

Public Hearing Notice

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, the Planning Commission of Stanton Township will conduct a public hearing on behalf of Andy and Michelle Sandstrom.  The hearing will be conducted Tuesday, May 9th, 2023, 7:15pm, at the Stanton Town Hall, 31186 – 40th Avenue Way, Cannon Falls, MN 55009. 
The purpose of this hearing is to consider their request for a Side Setback Variance, in the R-1, Parcel #410130700, app. 8.5 acres. The Sandstroms, 30127 59th Avenue Way, are proposing a 10 foot Side setback, a Variance of 5 feet on the property line to the northwest.  If approved, the Variance would allow the construction of a 32x20 pool house with deck addition.  
Attendance is not limited to those who receive notice.  The applicant will be present to answer questions.  Questions before the hearing may be directed to: stantonclerk@gmail.com 
Respectfully submitted, 

Cheryle A. Peters
Clerk, Stanton Township
04-27-23
05-04-23
